Combhairle na nDochtuiri Leighis
Medical Council

CPD COMPLIANCE MONITORING 2020

February 2020: Registered Medical Practitioners (RMPs) enrolled in a Professional |
Competence Scheme (PCS) are reminded of their maintenance of professional February
competence requirements through correspondence issued by their PCS

May 2020: RMPs are reminded of their maintenance of professional
competence requirements through retention of registration correspondence May

¥

issued by the Medical Council

* *

Audit conducted comparing RMPs who - MCl issues correspondence to RMP
declared 'Yes' in ARAF with PCS CPD - RMP supported by their PCS and employer
compliance data.* - RMP develops Professional Development Plan
\i "‘ - RMP given until end of PCS year 2020 - 2021 to August

become compliant

v
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This monitoring mechanism does not apply to:

1) RMPs who are in the Trainee Specialist Division of the Medical Council register.

2) RMPs who are based predominantly overseas who work less than 30 days per year in Ireland



